
RESCISSION 
OF EMERGENCY BOIL WATER NOTICE 
As of Friday, June 12, 2020 
 
 

For properties on: 
 
• 2606, 2607, 2610, 2614, 2624, 2635, 2636, 2639, 2649, 2655,     
    2656, 2663, 2666, 2675 and 2585 Dr. Ella Piper Way  
• 1816 Cranford Avenue 
• 2585 Fourth Street  

 
 

The Tuesday, June 9, 2020 "precautionary boil water notice” is hereby rescinded following the 
satisfactory completion of the bacteriological testing showing the water is safe to drink. 
 

THE WATER IS SAFE TO DRINK. 
 

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE CALL CELLA MOLNAR & ASSOCIATES, INC., at (239) 337-1071. 
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